
Austin, Texas  March 2020 

RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS 
Chairman Wayne Christian 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO OIL AND GAS OPERATORS 
Notice from Chairman on Federal Solicitation to Purchase American-Made Crude Oil  

 
Railroad Commission of Texas Chairman Wayne Christian is issuing this Notice to Operators to make 
Texas oil and gas operators aware of an important opportunity to help maintain production and 
employment levels in Texas. 
 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) has issued a solicitation to purchase an initial 30 million 
barrels of American-made crude oil to fill the Strategic Petroleum Reserve.  The solicitation can be 
found on the DOE website at https://www.spr.doe.gov/doeec/OilPurchase.htm. 
 
The DOE’s focus on the initial purchase is small to midsize producers, and the Chairman strongly 
encourages Texas producers to consider this opportunity.   
 
 

Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spr.doe.gov%2Fdoeec%2FOilPurchase.htm&data=02%7C01%7CMichelle.Banks%40rrc.texas.gov%7C898bee7650604bdd2eb308d7cce81560%7Ca3b01f75ff4a40019d689ba9ec5ea0bc%7C0%7C0%7C637203169465347839&sdata=JV15aUtRpcjMI929P1%2BRhufXr925khBgFWqjVcK4eqw%3D&reserved=0
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